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2023 Update 

 
 
 
The Athens Chapter of the Junior Board will continue to offer virtual site visits to applicants who would prefer 
them. Photographs of your site and proposed project are strongly suggested because of this, and digital videos 
are welcome as part of your submission. All photographs must be emailed to Ashleigh at 
aoatts@trrcobbhouse.org. Up to ten photographs will be allowed. Please email Ashleigh if you have issues 
submitting or need to send more than ten. 
 
Email addresses will be required this year as well to help with communication and keeping a “paper trail.” If 
this is an issue for your organization, please contact Ashleigh at 706-369-3513. 
 
We strongly encourage emailing your grant application this year. Please feel free to scan it or to save it as a PDF 
to keep all formatting in place. 
 
Please use the application provided. Any application submitted that does not use this formatting will not be 
accepted. Additional pages are allowed for overview and project description, as described in the grant 
application. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Ashleigh at either aoatts@trrcobbhouse.org or 706-
369-3513.  
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